Community Outreach Subcommittee
Minutes, September 27

Present: Carol Golden, Linda Mather, Mimi Omiecinski, Anton Lahnston, Yina Moore, Roger Shatzkin

Discussion centered on moving the planned celebration to 1/1/13. The details (cake, video, etc.) would
remain the same; however, it would be scheduled around the swearing in ceremony. It would also
include thank you’s to everyone who has worked for consolidation.

The subcommittee has scheduled meetings with the Princeton Merchants Association for 11/27 and the
Nassau Club for 12/5. Several other possibilities are also being explored.

A Town Hall meeting is scheduled for Dec. 3 at the Library for the presentation of the CGR report. The
subcommittee will work on the format to allow time for Q&A and interaction with the community.

Anton is planning to meet with Mr. Miller, social studies coordinator, to discuss the inclusion of

consolidation in the school curriculum.

The next meeting is scheduled for 10/24, 8:30 AM in the West Conference Room of Borough Hall.



